What’s on this week

Parent Body Meeting tomorrow, Wednesday 15th June

Parent Body Meeting 8.40 am. All parents and carers are welcome.

Athletics Carnival this Friday 17th June

Athletics Carnival will be held at Pitt Park Wentworth Falls.

This is a regular school day and all students are expected to

attend. Children catching the bus from school need to be at school at the usu-
al time 8.40am. Those children being driven to Pitt Park need to arrive no later
than 9.15am. Children will arrive back at school for normal afternoon bus

times.

Friday 17th June

Friday Violin lessons and the String Ensemble are cancelled for this week.

Parent Teacher Interviews

Parent Teacher interviews will be held from Monday 20th June till Friday 24th
June. Booking interview times are now open. Go to
www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow the simple instructions.

Event code is 93uma

SAS

The Official opening of the SAS (Sculptures at School), will be held on Sunday
19th June at 1pm in the School Hall. The String Ensemble, Choir and Drama
groups will be performing at the opening. The Caterpillar Café will be open
for refreshments. Everyone is welcome to attend the opening and then to visit
the school and admire the amazing art work. Parents are invited to purchase
their child’s work for a Gold Coin.

Host Families Needed
We are still in need of a few families who would like to host a Japanese
student from 8th—15th August. If you are interested please contact the Office



